
 Draft Minutes: Meeting of the Marlboro Planning Commission, May 8, 2018 

 

In attendance: Matt Tell, Staley McDermet, Patti Smith, Bennett Grout, Don Sherefkin.  Also 
present, Mary Sargent, Zoning Administrator 

Chair Bennett Grout called the meeting to order at 5:10 PM 

Minutes: The minutes from April 24th by Don Sherefkin approved unanimously 

 

Communications 

As part of VTrans’ ongoing support for bicycling and walking, the Vermont Agency of 
Transportation has issued the annual solicitation for new bicycle and pedestrian projects. The intent 
of the VTrans Bicycle and Pedestrian Program is to improve access and safety for bicyclists and/or 
pedestrians through the planning, design and construction of infrastructure projects. 

Typical projects include sidewalks, shared use paths, crossing improvements and bike lanes. Last 
year, nearly $4 million in projects throughout the state were initiated under this grant program. 

 

Newfane Public Hearing Tuesday May 29th at 6:00 PM at the Town Office to review and comment  

on revised Town Plan update. 

Discussion 

Continued review of the current Town Plan. 

 

We will continue the review beginning with Section B. Education and Childcare. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned 6:58 PM Next meeting: May 22nd, 5 pm, Town Offices.  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, Don Sherefkin 


